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Blue Zone Project

The HPUL Education
Center attended the

Upper Lake
Elementary Blue

Zone Project Ribbon  
Cutting Ceremony!

Activities included a
Walk-A-Thon where

they earned a charm
on a necklace for every

lap completed,
decorate a water

bottle station, and
raffles!

Theodore Rudy

Maya&Hayzel Weya

Kalani, Amelia, Jack, Billy, Raymond, Weya, Trey
Vincent and  Cheyanne
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Weya Niko&
Kalani Snow

Aleena
Snow

Morgan
Snow

Janine
Bechtol

Kalani Snow, Weya
Niko, Nya Marcks &
Raymond Morrison

Jack
Marcks

Raymond
Morrison

Angelica
Duncan

Maya
Cantrell

Michael
F. Marcks

Jack, Tj, Raymond,
Kalani and Weya



HPUL Tribal Youth
Maylea Martinez receives
the Student of the Month

Award at Upper Lake
Middle School! 

HPUL Tribal Youth Jonnie
Jackson-Hogan has been
succeeding in academics

at Upper Lake Elementary
School!

HPUL Tribal Youth
Vincent Bechtol has been

extra helpful to his
teachers in the

classroom!

Super Youth Award applications and further information can be
obtained by visiting the HPUL Member Portal or HPUL Education

Center! Nominees receive a $20.00 Amazon Gift card and an
announcement in the HPUL Education Center’s Education Newsletter!

Chosen for “out of this world
effort” (i.e. making the team,
good grades, or trying their

best)

Chosen for “personal growth”
(i.e. self-improvement,

leadership, or sportsmanship)

Chosen for “random acts of
kindness” (i.e. showing

compassion, playing nice, or
giving a helping hand)
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April 1st-5th Spring Break

April 5th Center closed

April 12th Mendocino College
Native American Day

April 13th GM Meeting
and Bake Sale

April 22nd Earth Day

jmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov

Joy Marcks
707-245-5436

Monique Brown
707-349-1444

mbrown@hpultribe-nsn.gov

Amelia Rodriguez
707-275-8727

Cheyanne Obedoza
707-275-8727

arodriguez@hpultribe-nsn.gov cobedoza@hpultribe-nsn.gov

Education Director Education Assistant

Education Assistant Education Assistant

Education Office Location: 
375 E. HWY. 20, Suite “I”

Upper Lake, CA 
Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 516, 
Upper Lake, CA 95485

For Newsletter 
Submissions contact Monique
Brown at the contacts above!

April 12th P.A.C. Meeting

April 6th P.A.C.Indian
Taco Sale

April 27th P.A.C. Family
Movie Night


